
 

 

Boro Soccer League 
593 Pelton Avenue 
Staten Island, New  York 10310 

 

July 31, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Lorenzo Davies. I manage an adult soccer league 
on Staten Island where Lorenzo has been working with us as a referee over the last 9 months. 

During this time, Lorenzo has shown dedication to our League and commitment to the sport. Not 
only does he spend hours commuting to and from our games, he understands how to maintain 
control of the playing field. Lorenzo also maintains balance in his performance. He is firm to 
make a call whenever necessary, yet is able to preserve the spirit of the game, both equally 
important in a league like ours. Our players are developing more game knowledge and playing 
better soccer since he’s been with us. 

Overall, I am confident in Lorenzo’s work ethic, character and abilities and I highly recommend 
him to you. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Edmund Yu 
Boro Soccer League, Owner 
917-715-6865 


